
 
 

THE HONGKONG AND SHANGHAI HOTELS, LIMITED 
 

 

8th Floor, St. George’s Building, 2 Ice House Street, Central, Hong Kong. Postal Address: G.P.O. Box 23, Hong Kong. 
Telephone: (852) 2840 7788; Facsimile: (852) 2810 4306. 

 
 
An Update on The Peninsula Manila, 30 November 2007 
 
 
30 November 2007, 13:15 Hong Kong time 
 
Following the recent incident at The Peninsula Manila, the Hotel is now closed temporarily 
and will re-open for business at 3.00pm on Monday, 3 December 2007.  
 
Guests with bookings for arrival before Monday, 3 December are kindly requested to make 
alternative arrangements for their visit to Manila.  For assistance, please contact the Hotel on  
+ 632 887 2888 or reservation.pmn@peninsula.com, and our staff will be pleased to help. 
 
For general enquiries, please contact The Peninsula Manila on  + 632 887 2888. 
 
For media enquiries, please contact Ms Irene Lau, Corporate Affairs Manager of The 
Hongkong and Shanghai Hotels, Limited on  + 852 9094 3153 or Ms Sian Griffiths, Director 
of Communications, The Peninsula Hotels on  + 852 9026 5217. 
 
 


